
                                               

 Friday 24th February 2017 
 

The content of this and every newsletter is relevant 

information for both our school and Little Lizards parents. 

 
The “Get Caught Reading” Challenge! 

We are encouraging our children (and adults!) in school and Little Lizards to 

“Get Caught Reading”. We would like the children to be photgraphed reading a 

book in an unusual place – anywhere in fact! All of the photographs will be 

displayed around the school. Please print your photographs out and give them 

to Lyndsay Bray, or alternativily email your pictures to 

secretary2@landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk  

 

 

World Book Day – Thursday 2nd March 

To coincide with World Book Day members of our school 

council are organising a book sale in the school hall on 

Thursday 2nd March from 2.30pm. All of the proceeds will 

go towards the refurbishing of our school library. We have 

a selection of childrens books which will be on sale, however 

we would be grateful for any donations of books for older 

children and grown ups. If you are able to donate any please 

bring them in on the Thursday morning. Any unsold books 

will be taken to local charity shops. The School Association 

will also be there serving refreshments. Instead of the 

usual school uniform, we would love to see the children come 

in to school dressed as their favourite book character too! 

Your child has also been given a book token which can be 

exchanged for a free book at paticipating booksellers. 

PE Bags 

If parents are thinking about replacing their childs PE bag, we ask that rather than a 

backpack type bag please could you get a drawstring bag.  The rucksack/backpack style 

bag is very bulky and takes up a lot of room on the coat pegs in our already crowded 

corridors. Thank you for your understanding. Please also ensure that your child’s PE kit 

and clothing has their name clearly written in it and that PE kit is in school every 

day. 
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Beetle Drive 

The School Association are organising a Beetle Drive which will be held on  

Friday 3rd March at 6.30pm in the school hall. £5.00 for a family of 4 +, or £2 

per adult and £1 per child. Donations of refreshments and raffle prizes would be 

very gratefully received. It would be helpful for Demelza if she had a rough idea 

of numbers for the evening. Please see Lyndsay Bray in the office to add your 

family’s name to the list. It is always a fun evening, suitable for all ages. 

 

 

Congratulations! 

Huge congratulations to our two netball teams who took part in the tournament at Mullion School on 

Wednesday. Both of our teams were triumphant and the year 5/6 team now go on to represent our 

clusyer at Penryn College on Friday 10th March. Thank you to Mrs Jane for coaching our children each 

week and to Miss wells, Liz and Mr Smith (and Mrs Jane!) for accompanying them and cheering them on 

at Mullion School. 

 

Rearranged Cross Country Fixtures 

The weather has caused many sporting postponements over the last week. Here is the 

new list of dates.  

Tuesday 28th February – from 4pm – Porthleven School - Juniors 

Tuesday 7th March – from 4pm – Helston School – Infants and Juniors 

 

Year 4 Pottery Club – New Dates 

Riley G, Charlie R, Mark, Mercedes, Rosa and Neve have begun their pottery with Mr 

Ford and will continue next Tuesday 28th February. The club finishes at 4.30pm.  

 

 

Years 5&6 School Camp 

We still have outstanding payments from January for the Year 5 and 6 school 

camp. February’s payment is now due. If you are still to pay, please could these 

amounts be settled as soon as possible. If you are unsure what you owe please see 

Mrs Tattersall in the school office. 



 

Little Lizards Toddler Group 

A reminder that we will be welcoming a Family Support Worker to our toddler 

session on Wednesday 15th March. No appointment necessary. If you have 

anything at all you would like to talk about please feel free to drop by from 

9.30am. Jane from  Helston Children’s Centre will also be at Toddler Group on 

15th March with her mobile toy library and fun activities. 

 

 

Sponsor Money 

Thank you to everyone who has already sent in their sponsor money. Please could all outstanding money 

be sent into school by next Wednesday at the very latest. The children thoroughly enjoyed their 

afternoon with Rhys Williams and Grant Fielder.  Photographs of the afternoon are on our school 

website. 

 

   
 

 

Sainsbury’s Vouchers 

We have started to collect the Active Kids Vouchers from Sainsburys. There is a 

collection box on the table outside Mrs Jones’ office. We hope to collect as many 

vouchers as we can to get new sports and cookery equipment for the children. 

Little Lizards have a collection box too. 

 

 

Large School Football league 

Weather permitting, we are hoping to play our final two matches in the Large School 

Football league on Monday 27th February at Helston School from 4.30pm. Best of luck to 

Cole, Josh, Ben, Ethan, Dannen, John and Mathew.   

 

Our Academic Achievements…..  

This week we are congratulating………………………………….                
Class 1 – Miss Beirne : Well done to Lily who is Star of the Week for working so 

hard to become and independent writer. 

Class 4 – Mr Griffin : Congratulations to Cole and Jennnifer who have achieved 

excellent results in their spellings and mental maths respectvily. 

Class 2 – Mrs Jane & Mrs Green and Class 3 – Miss Wells : Will be announcing their 

Stars of the Week next week 

 

 



Future Events and Diary Dates.   

Please note that current dates and times may change, this list is updated each week. 

Monday 27th February – Large School Football League Finals – Helston School 4.30pm 

Tuesday 28th February – Cross Country - Porthleven School from 4pm 

Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day 2017 

Thursday 2nd March – School Association Meeting 9.10am in the Reading Room 

Friday 3rd March - Beetle Drive, School Hall 6.30pm, School Association Event 

Tuesday 7th March – Cross Country – Helston School from 4pm 

Tuesday 14th March – Final Cross Country Race & Medal Ceremony from 4pm [Years 3-6] Mullion School 

Thursday 16th March – Cross Country Finals, Newquay [Years 5-6]  

Thursday 23rd March - Easter Fair Time and Venue TBC   

Friday 24th March – Red Nose Day in aid of Comic Relief 

Saturday 18th March – Cross County at Trannack School. “Coose Trannack Event” PLEASE NOTE 

CHANGE OF DATE 

Monday 27th March 2017 – Year 6 parents meeting, Mullion School. Time TBC 

Friday 31st March – Break Up for Easter Holiday @1pm 

Tuesday 18th April – Return to school 

Monday 8th – Friday 12th May - SATS week 

Mon, Tues, Wed 15th, 16th 17th May – School Camp at Porthpean Years 5&6  

Thursday 25th – Break Up for Half Term 3.15pm 

Friday 26th May – INSET Training Day  

Monday 5th June - Return to School 

Wednesday 14th June – Year 6 children to Mullion School during the morning. 

                                     Cluster Sports afternoon @ Mullion School, Years 3-6 

Thursday 15th June - New Intake Evening (Year 6), Mullion School Time TBC 

Tuesday 18th July – Junior Summer Production, 2pm & 7pm 

Wednesday 19th July – Junior Summer Production 7pm 

Wednesday 26th July – Break Up for the Summer Holiday @ 1pm 

 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and 

information.www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 
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